
 
Hello, 
I'm writing to urge you NOT to ask for more taxes and especially NOT to try to impose 
unfair tolling in Oregon and especially in the Portland Metro area. We already pay plenty 
for DMV fees as well as gas taxes. Transportation money already budgeted needs to be 
more responsibly administered and used. I repeat, TOLLS ARE BAD FOR EVERYONE! 
Don't go down this road! 
Sincerely, 
Sally Jo Browne 


